
 

 

 

 

What has been happening in Religious Education 
  All classes at Leopold learnt about 

Diwali and its importance in Hinduism 
and Sikhism.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
During Diwali, some Hindu people leave 
their doors open and make sure there are 
lots of lights and decorations. 
Benji, Year 4 
 

Year 6 have been looking at how some believers justify the 
existence of suffering in the world alongside their belief in 
a Creator. 
 
We have had lots of fun                                                                                               
acting out the bible story                                                                            
‘Noah’s Ark’ and                                                                                
discussing                                                                                            
what Christians and other                                                                                   
religions believe about                                                                    
suffering. 
Poppy, Year 6 

In RE, I have enjoyed learning about different religions such as Judaism, 
Christianity and Islam. We have been looking at how Christians and Jewish 
people are forgiven for their sins.           Imaan, Year 5 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is to come? 

Year 2 will be looking at how Islamic art helps 
Muslims show their beliefs. They will also be 
designing and creating their own mosaic for a 

water garden in a Mosque. 

In the spring term Leopold Primary School                                                 
will be celebrating Inter Faith Week. This                                                          
will be a fantastic chance to celebrate the                                             
religious diversity in our school.           

We also have the Christmas                                    
performances to look forward to!                                                                  

Year 3 have been learning all about places of 
worship in different religions. 

Last Thursday, Year Three went on a virtual 
school trip to                                                             
Neasden Temple.                                                                    
They were shown                                                            
around and got to                                                                           
ask one of the                                                           
members questions. 

 

Year 1 will be learning about what                        
makes our world ‘beautiful’ and 
how some religions give thanks.  

Nursery and Reception will be                                                   
looking at and discussing                                                                                                         
artefacts from different religions. 


